
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Most recent online reviews 
ranked us #1 in customer 
satisfaction and #1 ON-TIME 
Read some reviews here 
 

The entire fleet is modern, 
squeaky-clean & smoke-free  
 

Your price is for the vehicle, 
priced one way, and can carry 
up to 1-6 people (depending on baggage) 
 

Reservations & dispatch are 
staffed with knowledgeable 
professionals 24 hrs /7 days   
 

Method of payment: Drivers 
accept cash & all major credit 
cards (gratuities are accepted) 
 

 

The Kansas City Airport Transportation You’ve Been Looking For 
 

 

A uniformed driver will meet 
you at the baggage claim with 
your name on a signboard and 
will assist you with your baggage 
 

Our private car is reserved 
just for you & your party 
 

There is NO waiting for other 
passengers & NO other stops 
 

When you arrive in Kansas City 
we bring you DIRECTLY to your 
hotel. 
 

After your stay we take you 
DIRECTLY to your airline 
terminal.  
 
 

     

  Prepared For:   COLLEGIATE STRENGTH & CONDITIONING COACHES ASSN 

  Event:   ANNUAL CONFERENCE     May 7 - 10, 2013 
 
  Arrive Airport & transfer DIRECTLY to Marriott Kansas City Downtown 

  Depart Marriott Kansas City Downtown Transfer DIRECTLY to Airport gate  

  Vehicle price is Only $40.00 for 1-6 people (depending on baggage) 

  

 5 GUYS TRANSPORTATION IS A PRIVATE CAR SERVICE 
 

Reservations: 913-748-5423 
Marketing@5GuysTransportation.com 

www.5GuysTransportation.com 

http://5guystransportation.com/reviews.html
mailto:Marketing@5GuysTransportation.com?subject=Question%20about%20convention%20transportation

